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City of Mount Vernon Extends Executive Orders to May 4 

April 3, 2020 

MOUNT VERNON—Mayor Boudreau has issued a new executive order which will 

extend all previous city executive orders to May 4th. 

The order simply aligns three existing directives with Governor Inslee’s recently 

extended stay-at-home timeline. 

Among those extended city orders is the Mayor’s permission for currently 

operating temporary homeless shelters to remain open beyond the expiration of 

their permits. 

Other orders include closing city office locations to the public. The City continues 

to staff essential personnel at locations such as city hall, parks and recreation 

offices, and public works offices; and city services remain available to the public, 

by telephone, and by written or electronic correspondence.  

The Mount Vernon Library is also closed to the public, as well as some park 

facilities such as playground equipment. Playfields are closed to regularly 

scheduled games and practices.  

Trails at locations such as Little Mountain are currently open, and will remain 

open for as long as social distancing practices are observed. 
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